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July 3, 1980

Mr. James G. Keppler
Director
United States Nuclear

Rec-ulatory Commission
Region III '
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This is to confirm Mr. Stephen Wilner's telephone
conversation of today with Mr. Donald Sreniawski from your
office regarding the NRC's letters to Chemetron Corporation
and McGean Chemical Company, Inc. with respect to the McGean
Disposal Dump in Newburgh Heights, Ohio.

NL Industries, consultant for both of the above
companies, has informed us that they will not be able to
complete an assessment of the above-mentioned site until
July 25, 1980. Therefore, Mr. Wilner requested an extension
of the July 11, 1980 date referred to in the above-mentioned
NRC letters. Mr. Sreniawski informed Mr. Wilner that he
would inform you of this request and that unless McGean
Chemical and Chemetron are notified to the contrary, this
request would be granted.

Mr. Zellner of McGean Chemical has informed us
that McGean Chemical joins with Chemetron in this request
for an extension.

Thank you for your consideration.

Very truly yours,
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Ra ond S. Fries |
Vice President
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cc: R. J. Zellner .

|D. G. Maxwell
G. L. Stukenbroeker
D. Sreniawski
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A member of Allegheny Ludlura Industries a'
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